Name:

Connellsville Parks & Recreation Board

2023 Tangled Up In Vines
Home Vinter Application

Address:

City:

Contact number:

Email:

State:

Zip:

Wine Name

CATEGORY/TYPE

Entry #1

Entry #2

Entry #3

Entry #4

Entry #5

Wine will be judged by those doing the tasting. Each attendee will receive tokens

to place into their favorite wine. At the end of the event, we will count the tokens

and award prizes to the top 3 favorites.

We will be giving out wine glasses to anyone who purchases a ticket to the event.

Please note that home vinters will not be given free glasses unless there are some

left over at the end of the event.

If you have any questions, please email bobtopperjr@gmail.com

Send completed forms to City of Connellsville, Attn: Councilman Bob Topper, 110

North Arch Street, Connellsville, PA 15425. You may also email the forms as

indicated above.




Connellsville Parks & Recreation Board
2023 Tangled Up In Vines
Vendor Application

Business :

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Contact number: Email:

Email:

Vendor Fee $150.00 Payable to: City of Connellsville

The Connellsville Parks & Recreation Board is hosting Connellsville’s first Tangled
Up In Vines. The event will be held on April 29, 2023 from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Vendors can begin to set up at 9 a.m.. The event will take place at Connellsville’s
East Side Fire Station/Arch Street area. Event will go on rain or shine, as we have
the ability to hold the event inside.

We will be giving out wine glasses to anyone who purchases a ticket to the event.
Each ticket holder will have the opportunity to sample wines from local wineries
and also our home vintners. Attendees will also have the opportunity to purchase
wine from the wineries in attendance, uncork the wine and listen to live music all
afternoon.
Please let us know if you have any specific requests and we will do our best to
accommodate them.

If you have any questions, please email bobtopperir@gmail.com.

Send completed forms to City of Connellsville, Attn: Councilman Bob Topper, 110

North Arch Street, Connellsville, PA_15425. You may also email the forms as

indicated above.



Connellsville Parks & Recreation Board
2023 Tangled Up In Vines
Winery Application

Winery :

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Contact number: Email:

Email:

Vendor Fee $150.00 Payable to: City of Connellsville

The Connellsville Parks & Recreation Board is hosting Connellsville’s first Tangled
Up In Vines. The event will be held on April 29, 2023 from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Wineries can begin to set up at 9 a.m.. The event will take place at Connellsville’s
East Side Fire Station/Arch Street area. Event will go on rain or shine, as we have
the ability to hold the event inside.

We will be giving out wine glasses to anyone who purchases a ticket to the event.
Each ticket holder will have the opportunity to sample wines from local wineries
and also our home vintners. Attendees will also have the opportunity to purchase
wine from the wineries in attendance, uncork the wine and listen to live music all
afternoon.
Please let us know if you have any specific requests and we will do our best to
accommodate them.

If you have any questions, please email bobtopperir@gmail.com.

Send completed forms to City of Connellsville, Attn: Councilman Bob Topper, 110
North Arch Street, Connellsville, PA 15425. You may also email the forms as

indicated above.



